
 
 

 

     

     PLAYER INJURY FUND 

      

      IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

We would remind all that the playing of Gaelic Games involves the 

risk of injury and it is each individual registered player’s 

responsibility to familiarise themselves with the terms and benefits of 

the Gaa Injury Benefit fund. Each player needs to ensure that they 

have adequate cover in place to cover their own individual and 

personal circumstances. The Gaa Injury Benefit Fund is in place to 

cover benefits which cannot be claimed elsewhere and it is benefit 

cover only. The Ladies GAA runs a similar fund.  

Members should not use the fund as their only recourse or be 

dependent on the fund to compensate them fully for any losses 

associated with the injury sustained, nor expect the club to make up 

any shortfall. 

 

Check on the Internet: Mens: http://www.gaa.ie/news/gaa-injury-

benefit-fund/. Ladies: http://ladiesgaelic.ie/resources/injury-fund/ 
 

 

INJURIES MUST BE LOGGED WITH CLUB SECRETARY BY 

THE PLAYER, IT IS NOT THE RESPONSIBILITY OF TEAM 

MANAGEMENT. IT MUST BE REPORTED AND LOGGED 

WITHIN 30 DAYS AND NO MRI, CONSULTANT VISITS, 

PROCEDURES ETC CAN BE BOOKED OR DONE BEFORE 

MAKING CLUB SECRETARY AWARE OF THE INJURY. 
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